
      18th November 2021 

Little Windmills 
Our breakfast club is from 7:30am and 
after school club until 6:00pm. Please 
book the sessions you require via 

parent pay. You can now book anytime with no 
deadline!  

To find out more, please contact the office  on 01529 
460633 or enquiries@heckington.lincs.sch.uk 

Diary dates 
19.11.2021 Children in Need Day NON SCHOOL 
UNIFORM DAY  

06.12.2021 w/c 6th PTFA Christmas Gift Sale 

07.12.2021 Bedtime Stories with Santa 3.30-5.00 

13.12.2021 PTFA Christmas Stalls in playground 
(weather permitting, will change to following day if 
bad weather) 

13.12.2021 R & Y1 Panto trip 

17.12.2021 Whole School Christmas lunch  

17.12.2021 Last day of term 

To book your child a Christmas lunch on 17th 
December you will need to register with Ideal Foods, 
if not already registered. 

visit www.schoolmealsonline.com and 
select ‘Parent Register’ 

Toasty Tuesday  
As ‘Toasty Tuesday’ was a huge success, we 
will be continuing! Children will be able to 
purchase a slice of toast (buttered) for 

20p.  

During our History club this week, we have been looking at 
different artefacts from different eras in History.  We used our 
enquiry skills to infer which part of History they were from and 
what they were used for.  We then found out which period they 
were from and what they were used for and compared our 
answers with the actual answers.  Many of us were very accurate. 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

This week we have been focusing on anti-bullying week and I have been so impressed with how 
well the children can talk about and understand what bullying is and what to do if they see it 
happening.   The focus for this year has been “One Kind Word”.  In a world that can sometimes 
feel like it’s filled with negativity, one kind word can provide a moment of hope. It can be a 
turning point. It can change someone’s perspective. It can change their day. It can change the 
course of a conversation and break the cycle of bullying.  Best of all, one kind word leads to 
another. Kindness fuels kindness. So, from the playground to Parliament, and from our phones 
to our homes, together, our actions can fire a chain reaction that powers positivity. It starts 
with one kind word. It starts today. 

Yours sincerely  

Mrs J Bentley 
Headteacher  

Please can we remind you to take care 
and be mindful of pedestrians, whilst 
driving, on  the way to and from 
school. Thank you for your support 

Thank you very much for helping raise 
£229.55 for the Poppy Appeal! 

Don’t forget it’s non school 
uniform day tomorrow with a 
donation of £1 for children in 
Need. There will be a cakes 
for sale for 50p each! 

http://www.schoolmealsonline.com/


We used the stethoscope to listen to 
each other's heart beats.   

Amelia from Heckington Veterinary Clinic 
visited Reception class this week. Thank you 

for spending time with us!  

We wrapped bandages around the dogs to make 
them better. The children were particularly good 
at applying bandages.  

Amelia told us what her job entails - looking 
after poorly pets, helping the vets with 
surgery, making pets feel better, 
administering medicine etc.  


